
Greg Gosselin
Resident

Dear Legislators,
You should be protecting Maine farmer, their employees, and Maine’s food supply; 
unionization is the death of farmers and small business I know I lived under the oppressed 
rule of the
Teamsters Union so PLEASE VOTE against Rep. Harnett's anti-farming bills LD 151 and LD 
1022.
Best Regards,
Greg & Kathy 
  
Proudly supporting Fair Tide and One Warm Night
 Click Here to See What Maine Has To Offer You!
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